
Pupil Premium Statement 

2016 – 2017 

For the academic year 2016 – 2017, Rushden Primary Academy is 

estimating the following grant allocation £13000 

Due to the fact that we have very low PP families, a general evaluation 

has been given so that confidentiality can be maintained 

 

Proposed/planned expenditure: 

Proposed Expenditure Estimate

d Cost 

Impact 

Learning/ Family Mentor support to 

help overcome specific  barriers and to 
offer family/ parent support where 

necessary 
 

£2500 The FSW has been able to 

work closely with some of 
our PP families. This has 

resulted in improved 
attendance and better 

outcomes for the children. 
Action: to continue to offer 
support for our most 

vulnerable families 

Financial support to ensure access to 
school trips, visits, extra-curricular 
activities, books and uniform 

 

£1200 All children were able to 
access trips regardless of 
economic factors. 

Financial records show that 
some PP families used the 

money to purchase uniform 
and children’s books form the 

book fair. Action: To continue 
to offer this service but 

improve communication so all 
PP families know what is 

available to them  

Funded places to breakfast and after 

school club to support attendance, 
punctuality and ensure the child has 

received breakfast and is ready to 
learn 

£500 Some of our children attended 

the B&AS provision but this 
has tended to be on a one off 

basis rather than a 
prearranged booking 

Additional teacher support to provide 
targeted interventions for specific 

pupils in all year groups 

£9000 We were able to offer specific 
interventions to ensure good 

outcomes. It is difficult to 



identify any trends in the data 

due to low PP numbers 

Resources to support individualised 

programmes 

£500 Action: Continue to provide 

useful resources but identify 
individual needs early in 

September. 

Total Spend £13200  

 
These interventions will be monitored and if necessary adjusted according to the 

progress pupils are making. 
 

For more information on the Pupil Premium, please visit the pages below: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pupil-premium-information-for-schools-and-

alternative-provision-settings 

 

 


